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For Immediate Release – Saturday, June 9, 2018 

 

Town of Pelican - On Friday, June 8, 2018, at approximately 7:29 p.m., the Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office received a 911 call of an ATV crash on North Lake George Road in the town of 

Pelican.  The ATV left the roadway and struck a tree off the side of the road.  The victim, 

identified as Kody T. Carlson, a 27 year old-male from Rhinelander, passed away from his 

injuries. 

 

Oneida County Deputies along with EMS, Pelican Fire, Pelican First Responders, Wisconsin 

Department of Natural Resources, and the Oneida County Medical Examiner’s Office responded 

to the scene.  The Oneida County Sheriff's Office, the Department of Natural Resources, and the 

Oneida County Medical Examiner's Office are continuing their investigation into the events 

surrounding the fatality crash.        

 

Any media requesting additional information about this incident should contact Oneida County 

Chief Deputy Daniel Hess 715-493-6752. 
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